
 

 

 

 
Call for Tender Guest Lectures 

 

 

German Academic Exchange Service. Internationalisation of Teacher Training. 

Lehramt.International Module A / ProMobiLGS - Programme for the [Promotion of] International 

Mobility in Primary School Teacher Education 

Guest Lectureships: Reallocation of Funds to Digital Formats 

Ladies and Gentlemen, dear colleagues, 

Due to the restrictions imposed by the corona pandemic, our project cannot be realized as planned. 
However, as in other DAAD-funded projects, we can reallocate funds earmarked for physical mobility 
and implement virtual formats. This does also apply to guest lectureships. I ask you and your colleagues 
at the partner universities to use virtual formats for the guest lectureships whenever possible. These 
formats make an important contribution to the internationalisation at home and enable students and 
teachers who do not want to or cannot realise physical mobility to gain international teaching and 
study experience.  
 
Funds that become available will also make it possible to pay fees within the framework of the DAAD 
guidelines. The fees are based on the number of hours or days taught. 
 

 
Fees for lectureships in Germany (€) 

 

Time scope Teachers without 
academic qualification 

Teachers with academic 
qualification 

1 hour 60 € 80 € 

2 hours 110 € 160 € 

3 hours 160 € 250 € 

4 hours 210 € 330 € 

5 hours 260 € 410 € 

6 hours 310 € 490 € 

7 hours (full day) 360 € 560 € 

 
Unfortunately it is not possible to pay fees to lecturers of the Heidelberg University of Education within 
this framework. If you would like to offer a virtual guest lectureship at a partner university, however, 
you can receive funds for student assistants from programme funds. For this purpose, you can use an 
amount of 60.15 € (equivalent to 5 hours for a student assistant) for your assistants per taught hour. 
The amount can also be used for student assistants with first or second degrees, in which case the 
number of hours needs to be adjusted accordingly. This funding is for student assistants only and may 
not be used for other purposes. We must record and quantify employment by name in the final report. 
 
In all probability we will also be able to use funds for virtual formats of teaching and studying in the 
ProMobiLGS project in the following programme years. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Henrike Schön (Project Manager ProMobiLGS) and the team  

August 2021 


